
 

 

PAC NEWSLETTER 
JANUARY, 2024 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Babysitting Course: February 16, 2024 from 8:30am to 

4:00pm. Cost is $60/student 

There are 20 spots available. Click here to register, and 

you will be contacted for payment if space is available. 

Deadline to pay is February 2, 2024. Any students placed 

on the waitlist will be contacted if a space opens up. 

 

FUNDRAISING 

Thank you to everyone who has helped support us so far 

this year! 

Bottle Returns: Bring in your empty recyclable drink 

containers to any Return-it location and use the school’s 

phone number at the kiosk to donate your refunds to the 

Grade 8 year end activities. 

 

 

Little Mountain Greenhouse: This April, order plants and 

hanging baskets in time for Mother’s Day!  

More details to come. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Popcorn Days: The PAC will be making popcorn for the 

school on a monthly basis. Any student wishing to order a 

bag of popcorn for $1.00/ea should have their orders 

placed with their classroom teacher the week before the 

delivery dates. 

January 16: PAC Meeting at 6:30pm 

January 24: Popcorn orders due (RESCHEDULED) 

January 30-31: Popcorn day (RESCHEDULED) 

February 13: PAC Meeting at 6:30pm 

February 16: Babysitting course 

February 22: Popcorn orders due 

February 27-28: Popcorn day 

 

PAC – Parent Advisory Council 

Did you know that you are a member of the PAC? 

Every single person that has a child attending 

Stitó:s is a member of the PAC and has a vote in 

what our PAC does! 

Find us on Facebook Stitó:s Lá:lém Totí:lt PAC or 

email us slt-pac@sd33.bc.ca 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdYd1u27dGDELzQ67HC_2QI3VxoIuGPkDK8qvA6OOpnYwYs_w/viewform?fbclid=IwAR0GcrfnpewQ8W9RW0BgvjR0IoeiwfS-OlYCwF-aICfi2-f9y4mEAgvcj6c
https://www.facebook.com/groups/5792263160819001
mailto:slt-pac@sd33.bc.ca

